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Dear Mr. Trager:
.

Transmitted herewith are further revisions to Energy Fuels
Nuclear's Application for a Jurce Material License, which
was submitted earlier in revised form on September 26, 1978.
These pages have been prepared for direct insertion into
the App.'ication, either as additions or as rep]acements
for existing pages. Each page is marked with a revision
date at the botcom and vertical bars in the margin to indi-
cate where changes, additions or deletions have been made.

We elected not to make any changes in Section 2.0 because
the information is updated adequately by the Final Environ-
mental Statement. Appendix B has been deleted, and a new
Appendix G has been added.

In Sec tions 3.0 and 4. 0, information has been added to incit ,
the Blanding Ore Buying Station (OBS) in the license appli-
cation. As such, it is expected that the Source Material
License for the White Mesa Project will include the OBS,
even though an application for the OBS was submitted separate-
ly.

We have made a conscientious effort to include changes and
revisions suggested at our meeting on June 29. We request
that you review this submittal promptly and advise us if
additional information is needed. Otherwise, we believe
the preparation and approval of the Safety Evaluation Report
(SER) can now proceed, and that the Source Material License
can be granted in the very near future.

Sincerely yours,
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C. E. Baker, Environmental qq ,;-""'$4& Licensing Director eu
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